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Hodgson Russ LLP Partner Valerie Stevens was quoted in a Canadian Lawyer
Magazine article titled, “Cross-border M&A will continue to deal with aggressive
antitrust enforcement in 2024.” The article discusses how anti-trust laws will affect
cross-border investments. To read the full article, click here.
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